
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem welcomes Baghdad tripartite summit

His Eminence Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the National State Powers Alliance, welcomed the

convening of the "Iraqi-Egyptian-Jordanian" tripartite summit in the capital, Baghdad.

His Eminence tweeted on Saturday, June 26, 2021, “Iraqi-Egyptian-Jordanian" tripartite summit

in the capital of love and peace, Baghdad, is yet an additional step in the path of Iraq's

restoration of its leading role in the region and the world. 

While this summit assures that Iraq is capable of hosting events at this level in all fields,

is another proof of the willingness to be as open to all brethren and friendly countries based

on mutual interests and common relations to ensure prosperity, security, and stability of

peoples.

A warm welcome to the guests of Iraq in Baghdad City of Peace.”


